Budget and Facilities
Summary of the meetings that were held on 1/30 and 2/2/09.

Present were: Richard Barton, Amber Donnelli, Lisa Heise, Russ Hammons, Dorinda Friez, Pat Anderson, Anneta Sharples, Jeff Cox and Norm Whittaker.

The committee met with the purpose of allotting the equipment that was available. After discussion and also talking to Bob Hannu (about audio visual equipment) The committee made recommendations to Presidents Council.

 There were $727,385.01 in requests and the committee awarded $240,364.73.

After Presidents Council decides on the recommendations they will be made available to the departments.
